
PUBLIC NOTICE

HARDYSTON TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY
PUBLIC HEARING TO SET SEWER RATE

JULY 10, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Hardyston Township Municipal Utilities
Authority (“Authority”) shall conduct a Public Hearing on July 10, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at
the Hardyston Township Municipal Building, 149 Wheatsworth Road, Hardyston, New
Jersey, at which time the Authority will consider amending its sewer rate charge in
accordance with N.J.S.A. 40:14B-1 et seq.. All interested parties may appear and shall
be given the opportunity to be heard.

The Authority shall provide a brief presentation concerning the proposed rate
changes and associated rule amendments. At the hearing, an opportunity will be
provided to cross-examine and question the Authority’s staff concerning the evidence
that they will present with regard to the proposed fees. A copy of the hearing transcript
shall be available upon request to any interested party at a reasonable fee.

Existing Rate Proposed Rate
Sewer – $730.00 – per
annum

Sewer – $825.00 – per annum

The Authority hereby reserves the right to amend, revise and/or modify its
existing sewer rate charges at the time of the public hearing and at the time of the
adoption of the new sewer rate charge without any further notice.

Except as herein, provided, the Authority’s fee schedule and Rules and
Regulations shall remain unchanged.

HARDYSTON TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY

June 14, 2024


